
 

Min-Y-Don 
 
On the 18th November, Year 6 are heading 
off to Min-Y-Don for an amazing 5 days of 
fun and adventure. Don’t forget to pay for 
the trip! We promise that Year 6 will have a 
great time. Make sure that you look out for 
updates on our Twitter feed so you can 
come along too. 
 

 
 
 

Plastic Pollution 
 
On the playground and around our school 
on the pavements, we have noticed some 
litter on the ground. We learn about litter 
and the problems this causes a lot in 
school, which means that we all know that 
we should be recycling and putting litter in 
the bin. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Active Cheshire 

 
Active Cheshire is an organisation who 
have worked with us this year and last. 
They have worked with us by giving us 
workshops on healthy living and they have 
introduced us to the Daily Mile. By 
following us on Twitter, Active Cheshire 
nominated us for keeping our school fit 
and active. Mr Painter, Mrs Foulkes, Miss 
Marsden and Mrs Wright went to an event 
at Chester Racecourse. Unfortunately, we 
did not win the award; however, Mr 
Painter says, “It was a great experience”. 
The staff who attended the event were 
dressed in fancy suits and dresses. Ooh 
lala! 

 

 
 
 
 

Attendance 
 

Since 2015, our attendance has been 
increasing by 1% each year. As you all 

know, our attendance is 95%. This year we 
are hoping to continue increasing by 1% 

each year so we can reach our goal of 96%. 
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